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System improvements coming to MTA|RTA April 1 
Improvements made to 12 routes, including RTA regional commuter buses 

 
NASHVILLE – Starting April 1, the Nashville Metropolitan Transit Authority (Nashville MTA) will implement 
improvements to 12 bus routes as part of their spring system changes, ensuring reliable transit service for 
residents in neighborhoods with increased traffic. 
 
All affected routes will undergo schedule adjustments to improve on-time performance in areas around 
Davidson County. 
 
The 25 Midtown, a crosstown route that allows customers to travel from neighborhood to neighborhood, is 
among the improved routes this spring. Crosstown routes like the 25 Midtown connect with other major routes, 
allowing people to bypass the ever-growing congestion in the downtown core. 
 
“As Nashville continues to grow, it is important to adjust our services to meet changing customer demand and 
help Nashvillians to move better,” Nashville MTA CEO Steve Bland said. “Even minor adjustments to a 
schedule can mean major improvements to the performance of a bus, so this spring is all about fine tuning so 
we can get our customers where they need to go.” 
 
For our regional customers, three commuter bus routes will be adjusted to improve on-time performance, 
including the 84X Murfreesboro Express, the 86X Smyrna/LaVergne Express, and the 92X Hendersonville 
Express. 
 
For a full list of route improvements, visit nashvillemta.org.  Follow us on Twitter and Facebook for updated 
service information. 
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To request this information in an alternative format, please call 615-862-5950 and ask to speak with the 

ADA Coordinator. 

                


